DENBURY & TORBRYAN PARISH COUNCIL 

AGM

Held at Denbury Village Hall on Monday 15th May 2023  @ 7.30pm

Present – Cllr R White, Cllr T Brownhill, Cllr Mrs H Wills, Cllr J Hones, Cllr Mrs J Bryan,  D Cllr R Daws, D Cllr P Parker, Cllr J Head.
In Attendance –   1 member of the Public
Apologies for Absence – none received.
1)
Election of Chairman – Cllr R White - proposed by Cllr Mrs H Wills and seconded by Cllr T Brownhill with all in agreement.

2) 
Election of Vice-Chairman – Cllr T Brownhill – proposed by Cllr R White and seconded by Cllr Mrs H Wills with all in agreement.

3)    Election of members to be Representatives on other Committees.

a) Village Hall Management Committee – Cllr R White.
b) Parish Emergency Plan Officer – Cllr R White.
c) Footpaths Officer – Cllr Mrs H Wills.
d) New Village Hall Committee – Cllr R White.
e) Noticeboard Officer – Cllr Mrs H Wills, Mrs P Griffin.
f) Parish Snow Warden –  Mr R Cleave.
g) Playing Field – Cllr R White & Cllr J Hones.
h) Lengthsman Liaison – Cllr J Hones.
i) Community Nature Group Liaison – Cllr Mrs J Bryan.

The above were proposed on block by Cllr R White and seconded by Cllr J Hones with all in agreement.

4) Financial Statement, Adoption of Accounts from 2022/2023 – proposed by Cllr R White & seconded by Cllr J Hones with all in agreement.

The council is confident that the internal audit arrangements now to be confirmed provide excellent reassurance for the public that the financial systems are robust and fit for purpose.

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.36pm.

